
Health & Safety Protocols 
Summer Dance Camps 

2020 
 

 
 
The Health and Safety of our dancers has always been our #1 
priority.  We have the opportunity to provide a safe space for dance 
camps to occur this summer and we would like to provide you with 
the details. 
 
Please read below the following steps we will be implementing 
during the Summer Dance Camps at Panorama School of Dance.   
 
PRIOR TO CLASS 
Primary goal: prevent anyone ill from being in our space 
 

• If a student or teacher has any symptoms of illness they will be 
required to stay home. 

 
• During class if a student is feeling ill, they must immediately call 

home and await their pick up in our waiting area. 
 
ARRIVAL 
Primary goals: social distancing and hand hygiene 
 

• Students arriving will line up and be admitted 1 at a time 
through the front door and be instructed to travel immediately 
to the bathroom where they will wash their hands. From there 
they will proceed to the gathering/meeting studio.  

 
• We will leave the doors open as much as possible for air flow 

and for needless touching of door handles. 
 

• Students are encouraged to bring only a small bag of personal 
belongings. 



 
• We will have a ‘starred’ spot along a wall for the student to 

leave their belongings in the classroom.  
 

• Nobody is permitted to wait in the lobby or building during 
classes. 

 
• Parents are required to be punctual with drop off and pick up. 

 
• There are hand sanitizers at the doors of every classroom that 

the students can use throughout their time at the camp. 
 
 
CAMP TIME 
Primary goal: provide space for safe dance and activity instruction 
 
DANCE TIME 
 

• There will be taped spots 6 feet apart on the studio floor for 
each student to stand for warm up & centre exercises 

 
• Centre exercises will be done mostly in small groups, 1-4 at a 

time in order to ensure social distancing  
 

• Teachers will instruct from an appropriate distance with no 
manual corrections, only verbal 

 
• Teachers will wear masks/face coverings if required 

 
• Teachers will wipe down all barres and door handles between 

each class. 
 

• There will be hand sanitizer and tissues in each classroom. If 
sneezing or coughing is observed, the teacher will encourage 
the student to wash hands with soap and water. 

 



• Dance Camp participants will be the only students permitted to 
use the space during this time.  There will be no other students 
permitted in the building during these times. 

 
• Students will be required to bring their own water bottle, filled 

prior to entering the studio. Can refill when needed during the 
day. 

 
CRAFT TIME 
 

• Students will be placed at tables, spaced 6 feet apart. 
 

• Students will have their own supplies, and will not have to share 
items. 

 
LUNCH TIME 
 

• Students need to bring their own lunch and will not be 
permitted to share with others. 

 
• Students will wash their hands before and after lunch. 

 
• We will have distance between students during eating time, 

but still encourage engagement and friendly interaction! 
 
 
AFTER CLASS 
Primary goal: social distancing 
 

• Pick up will be at the front parking lot. Please wait in cars for 
your dancer. 

 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we create a 
positive, encouraging and safe environment for your child. As always 
we have their best interests at heart and want them to follow their 
dreams in a healthy and inspiring way. 


